
     
 

What are we learning this week? 6th February 

In Science/KUW we will be looking at 

different types of materials: shiny, 

bumpy, hard, soft, smooth and making 

bear collages from these. On 

Wednesday the children will be tasting 

porridge with a variety of toppings.  

On Friday we will finish this story with 

a teddy bear’s picnic, please can you 

send in a small bear for Friday. 
 

This week we are continuing with reading Fairy Tales with a 

focus on Goldilocks and The Three Bears. We shall be threading 

bears, investigating porridge and making chairs from boxes.  

In Literacy, the children will be writing a sorry letter from 

Goldilocks and using their sounds to help them build words. In 

Art, we will be using pastels to make observational drawings of 

bears.  

In maths we will be looking at 

capacity and using vocabulary 

such as full, empty, half full. In 

the water tray the children will 

be investigating wet and dry oats 

and counting out cutlery.   

Later in the week, we will be 

measuring the height of our 

teddy bears and using the 

vocabulary of taller and shorter.  


